
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

1 July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to thank parents for their full support in getting students to school in full uniform this year. 
Cliffs are now open for business and stocking uniform ready for September. Please see our uniform page on 
the website if you require any further details on the uniform policy prior to buying uniform for 
September. Hungerhill School - School Uniform 
 
If you have any unwanted uniform items that are in good condition and that may help some of our 
students, we would be really grateful if you could donate these at reception.  
 
If you are a parent/carer who is struggling to purchase new uniform this year and wish to make use of any 
donations, due to financial hardship, please contact uniform@hungerhillschool.com - please note that 
all uniform donated will be cleaned and pressed prior to redistribution. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Pond  

Headteacher 

https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=66

